From: Richard Atherton 
Sent: 03 June 2016 16:27
To: Paul Watson
Subject: 16/00736/F: Hornton Grounds Quarry - Change of Use from use class B2 to use class B8 for the provision of hardstanding for open storage of palleted natural stone products

Paul,

I have no objections to this application.

Regards,

Richard Atherton
Environmental Protection Officer
South Northamptonshire Council
01327 322350
richard.atherton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
Please note I work  a five day fortnight consisting of every Tuesday and Friday and the second and fourth Thursday of each month.  I will reply to any messages as soon as possible so please be patient if you do not receive a reply for a couple of days.
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